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Partner	Mark	Konkel	co-authored	the	Law360	article	“What	NY’s	New	Sexual	Harassment	Bill	Means
For	Employers.”	The	article	focuses	on	New	York’s	new	legislation	and	the	sweeping	changes	aimed
at	strengthening	protections	for	workers	of	any	protected	class	who	face	discriminatory	harassment
in	the	workplace.

To	read	the	full	article,	click	here.
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